
Draft Minutes 
Swasey Parkway Trustees 

4/16/18 
 

In attendance: Trustees Mark Damsell and Gerry Hamel,  Select  Board Rep Anne Surman,  Josh Jennings 
(Seacoast Growers), Bruce Kenney (T-Buck Construction), Andy Morrill (Wright Pierce)  
 
Meeting called 11.00. 
 
Weekly construction meeting was held at the pump station next to Swasey Park. 
 
Trustee Hamel and Select Woman Surman  joined Trustee Damsell at the weekly meeting to discuss 
potential problems that could arise with the Thursday Farmers Market that will start the beginning of 
May.  
Josh Jennings was in attendance along with other members of the Seacoast Growers that over see the 
market. 
Bruce Kenney from T- Buck Construction wanted traffic flow to remain the same as the current one way 
and told members of the market that the area that is shut down to traffic will be needed to get their 
construction vehicles through.  Members from Seacoast Growers will limit the number of cars and find 
another place to park them during the market. Trustee Hamel suggested getting in touch with Phillips 
Academy to see if market members could use an area adjacent to the park for parking on Thursdays.  
Select Woman Surman gave the name of the contact person at the academy to Seacoast Growers to see 
if they could get permission. 
All members of the market said they will be willing to work within any guide lines and were grateful for 
the cooperation of T-Buck Construction and all parties involved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Trustee Gerry Hamel / Scribe 


